
Report of the Hagley/Ferrymead Community Board to the Council meeting of 2 March 2006 

2. TUAM STREET – CHANGE TO PARKING METER OPERATING PERIOD TO INCLUDE 
SATURDAYS 9.00 AM - 1.00 PM 

 
 A report was submitted to the Board by Barry Cook and Geoff McGregor, Transport and City Streets 

Unit, requesting the Board to support a proposal to extend the operating period of the parking meters 
in the section of Tuam Street between Colombo and Durham Streets to include the Saturday normal 
trading period 9.00 am to 1.00 pm.  As a decision on the operating period of the parking meters was 
required prior to the Christmas break, the report was submitted to the 20 December 2005 Council 
meeting.  The Board decided to support the staff recommendation that existing parking meter 
controlled spaces in Tuam Street between Colombo and Durham Streets be operative 9.00 am to 
5.00 pm Monday through Thursday, 9.00 am to 8.30 pm Friday and 9.00 am to 1.00 pm Saturday. 

 
 

Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


